
 
 
 

Summer 2020 Newsletter 
 
 
Hello good neighbors of Briar Patch.  Let’s get you up to 
date as to what is going on in “The Patch”. 
We owe a debt of gratitude to Marlene Winchester and 
Claire Philips for their many years of service to our great 
community.  They decided it was time to move on.  At the 
same time we welcome Donna Jensen to our board. 
Donna brings lots of talent and energy to the HOA!  Frank 
Ferreri again will be president.  Ron Jazwa VP.  Jillian 
Lavelle continues to be the smiling face that meets new 
owners.  Todd Valera keeping our grounds lovely.  Gary 
Lavallie wears lots of hats including pool duties.  
 
Speaking of pool...in order to keep our pool open for 
residents to enjoy we need your cooperation during this 
COVID situation.  The bathing load is 15.  Social 
distancing is in effect.  NO GUESTS are allowed.  We 
understand this could be an inconvenience, however, the 
alternative is to close the pool. Thank you for being a good 
citizen.  
 



Welcome new “Patch People” 
 
Marcy Smith 
Harold and Patricia Tatum 
Linda Douglas 
Kelly Carey 
Joseph and Mary DeRusso 
Anita Sells 
 
Great to have you in the Briar Patch. 
 
Notes for Patch Pride:  Local Suncoast News is delivered 
on Wednesdays.  Please pick up those on driveways of 
snowbirds and of course from your driveway in a timely 
manner.  
 
There are quite a few mildewed and stained sidewalks and 
driveways. This is one very inexpensive way to beautify 
your home by having them power washed.  Good way to 
avoid one of those nasty HOA letters!  We have found that 
some who do this work will give a discount for multiple 
homes.  Before the next painting project inspect your 
garage door.  Paint and labor is expensive therefore it is 
vital to have repairs or replacement prior to painting. 
 
Have a great summer! 



 
 
 


